
Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Kirkby-on-Bain  

Church of England Primary School 

‘Learning together for life’     
 

Date:  11th December 2017       Issue Number: 13 Academic Year: 2017/18  

 

Telephone:  01526 352715  
 

Email:   admin@kobps.lincs.sch.uk  
Twitter:  www.twitter.com/KOBPrimary  
Facebook: www.facebook.com/KOBPrimary 
 

Headteacher: Miss Georgina Day 
Chair of Governors: Mr Paul Brewster 

 

Kirkby on Bain Church of England Primary School 
 

Wharf Lane 
Kirkby on Bain 
Woodhall Spa 
Lincolnshire 
LN10 6YW 

Last week’s highlights… 
 
 

Our Maple children have been practising for their upcoming Nativity. They were brilliant in our dress rehearsal! They have 
also been creating Christmas cards and calendars. 
 
 

Our Chestnut children have been sorting 2D and 3D shapes. They have also been reading Little Robin Redbreast and 
exploring the real meaning of Christmas. 
 
 

Our Willow children have been creating picture books based on Traction Man and making their own circuit Christmas cards. 
They also performed wonderfully in their own violin concert. Thank you so much for coming and supporting Willow class – 
there was an amazing turnout and a sea of smiling and deservedly proud parents! 
 
 

Our Oak children wrote newspaper articles based on the Trojan war and demonstrating clear bias. Which side would you 
choose to blame? They have also cloaked their classroom in impressively long paper chains and beautifully… and generously 
 decorated our Christmas trees! 
 
 

My thanks go to Rowan and Josh S, this week’s ‘roving reporters’.  
 

 

 
Congratulations to… 
 
 

 

Our Mathematicians of the week:          Our Writers of the week: 
 

Kiki (Maple)                                       Amber E (Maple)   
Jessica (Chestnut),                                         Evie B (Chestnut) 
Dorothy (Willow)                                              Jamie (Willow) 
Ryan (Oak)                                                                  Octavia (Oak) 

     
                 

Diary Date Reminders:        
                  

Carol Services at St Mary’s Church – 11
th

 Dec 
(This includes Maple’s Nativity) 2pm and 6pm 

 

Christmas Lunch at Coningsby – 12
th

 Dec 
 

Christmas parties – 13
th

 Dec 
All classes – parties take place during the afternoon 

 

Church School Carol Concert – 14
th

 Dec 
Our choir will be attending this during the school day 

 

Christmas Jumper Day (£1 to Save the Children)– 15
th 

Dec 
 

FOS Christmas Fair – 15
th

 Dec 
Starts straight after school 

 

Pantomime – 18
th

 Dec 
Whole school trip during the school day 

 

Last day of term – 19
th

 Dec 
 

Back to school – 3
rd

 Jan 

Attendance Update:                

 

Week commencing 27
th

 November - our whole school 
attendance was 95%. We have unfortunately had a few illnesses 

making their way through school. 
 

Our year to date attendance is currently 96%.  
Thank you for your continued support! 

 
  We still need these back please – we value your views! 

Please send your Parents’ Evening feedback forms back to 
school. 

 

We really value your opinion and we would love to share your 
motivational message with your child! 

 

If you haven’t had a meeting with your child’s teacher yet, please 
contact the school office. 

 

Your support is paramount in ensuring your child’s success. 
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